Hello everyone,

The change from St Vincent de Paul NSW to Achieve Australia is moving forward on schedule. Over the past two weeks our managers, Bronte and Kiran, have spent time at both Haberfield and Como, meeting people who access services and talking with staff. Here is what's new and what happens next.

What's new

- Bronte and Kiran have met all Como participants, families and guardians as a group and toured both centres.
- Bronte will phone any family she has not yet reached this week to arrange a time to review your Service Agreement and Statement of Service.
- Almost all consent forms are now returned; the final two managed by the NSW Public Guardian – will be followed through this week.
- We remain on track for a smooth hand-over on 1 July 2025. Day-to-day routines will stay the same.

Your team at each site

We have worked hard to maintain the staff at each site, where they chose to come across to Achieve, some familiar faces include:

- **Haberfield**: Jessica, Jacques, Le Kim, Marcelle, Paulo, Fiona, Eunice, Brian, Jay, Edison, Fabian, Liying, Anna, Emma
- Como: Jessica, Camila

These staff members will continue providing the supports you know and trust.

Questions for Achieve?

Bronte Rees - 0429 944 155 | svdptransition@achieveaustralia.org.au

Questions for Vinnies?

laura.frangelli@vinnies.org.au

/oane Mafel

Thank you for your patience and support. We look forward to working with you and your loved ones as we move toward the July hand-over.

Warm regards,

Jo-Anne Hewitt

Chief Executive Officer, Achieve Australia